Hamlet, Robert, EMNRD

From: Heather Patterson <heather.patterson@soudermiller.com>

Sent: Tuesday, July 2, 2019 1:07 PM

To: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD; Hamlet, Robert, EMNRD; Venegas, Victoria, EMNRD
Cc: Miro, Alena; Melodie Sanjari

Subject: [EXT] RE: Initial C-141 Report - C-1 Pipeline (Enterprise Field Services, LLC)
Attachments: Eddy County C-141 Initial Report C-1 Pipeline (5-28-19) June 2019.pdf

RE: Enterprise Field Services LLC * C-1 Pipeline * DOR:5/28/2019
Good Afternoon,

SMA will be onsite to remediate the above listed release for the next couple of days. We expect to collect our closure
samples on July 4. Please consider this email our 48 hour notification.

The C-141 was submitted on June 7™, but | can’t locate it in the imaging files online. Can you please provide the RP # for
our records.

Have a wonderful Fourth of July!
Thank you,

Heather Patterson
Project Scientist

MA

Souder, Miller & Associates

Engineering ¢ Environmental ¢ Surveying
201 S. Halagueno St

Carlsbad, NM 88220
www.soudermiller.com

(575) 200-5343 (mobile)

From: Piech, Michelle <mbpiech@eprod.com>

Sent: Friday, June 7, 2019 1:10 PM

To: mike.bratcher@state.nm.us; robert.hamlet@state.nm.us

Cc: Miro, Alena <ammiro@eprod.com>; Reinermann, Paul <PSREINERMANN@eprod.com>; Piech, Michelle
<mbpiech@eprod.com>

Subject: Initial C-141 Report - C-1 Pipeline (Enterprise Field Services, LLC)

Good afternoon,

Please find the attached initial section of the C-141 form. This event involved 0.05 MCF of natural gas and 0.5 bbl of
pipeline liquids and a controlled release of 107.7 MCF of natural gas to facilitate repair of the pipeline

If you have questions or require additional information, please contact Alena Miro at (575) 628-6802 or by email at
ammiro@eprod.com.




Thank you,

Mictelle Piech

Analyst, Environmental

1100 Louisiana St. Houston, TX 77002
0:(713) 381-6595 | M: (832) 627-2946
mbpiech@eprod.com

Enterprise
E Products




